
 

 

  
 

Update for Planning Committee 
 

Wednesday December 20th 2023 
 
 
 
 
• Cllr Hillman was elected as chair of the NDP Review Group. 
 
• Work is progressing on our heritage buildings with them being mapped. 
 
• The Housing Needs Assessment has been started by Locality and will take 12-14 

weeks to complete with the draft report ready for February. The information is 
based on the 2021 census and looks at the population and ages. 

 
• The list of community facilities has been updated. 
 
• The list of community projects has been reviewed and new projects will be added     

from public consultation. 
 
Recommendations 
 
For Planning Committee to note the update and the progress with the review of the NDP. 
 
 
Update by Cllr Elizabeth Hillman, NDP Review Group Chair 


